
MEET THE
TEACHER Ms. King

CONTACT ME 
sking@veronaschools.org

Hello! My name is Ms. King and I will be your child's fourth
grade teacher this year. I am looking forward to a great
school year and getting to know and work with your child.
 
As for a little background on myself, I grew up in Cedar Grove
and had gone through their school system. After graduating in
2011, I went to William Paterson University, where I earned a
degree in Elementary Education. I am currently going into my
eighth year of teaching. 

Fourth grade has many exciting adventures that await us! This
year is going to be a blast and I am looking forward to it. 

If you have any questions, please do not ever hesitate to reach
out! 

Looking forward to meeting everyone on the first day!
Ms. King


